

Help Plan an Interconnected Transit Network for Fairfax County







The Fairfax County Department of Transportation is conducting the Countywide Transit Network Study to determine the type of transit systems needed to accommodate forecasted growth throughout the county over the next several decades. The study will develop recommendations for where Metrorail should be extended, where streetcar or light-rail systems are appropriate, and where dedicated lanes that allow buses to move faster could go. The study will also recommend how the system can be phased in and funded over time.

We welcome your participation in a public meeting and workshop to discuss the study purpose, scope and schedule and help refine proposed study goals and objectives, as well as to identify possible modifications to the Comprehensive Plan designation of Enhanced Public Transportation Corridors. The same meeting will be held at two locations in the County, using an open-house format from 6:30 p.m. – 9:30 p.m., with a 20-minute presentation at 7:00 p.m.

Monday, July 16
Fairfax County Government Center
Rooms 9 and 10
12000 Government Center Parkway
Fairfax, VA 22035

Thursday, July 19 Hayfield High School Middle School Cafeteria 7630 Telegraph Road Alexandria, VA 22315

At each meeting, attendees also will be encouraged to participate in two facilitated sessions after the presentation:

- "Setting the Stage" will help the study team refine proposed study goals and objectives to reflect participant interests
- "Mapping Your Future" will provide an opportunity to consider how a premium transit network can best connect people to the County's centers of commerce

The public meeting will reflect what we've learned to date from the more than 700 responses to the 10-minute online survey, available at the study website until early August:

http://www.fairfaxcounty.gov/fcdot/2050transitstudy/



